
 
CITY OF GERMANTOWN COUNCIL 

 
 
 

                                                                                           MONDAY, JUNE 19,      17 
 
The City of Germantown Council met in work session on June 19, 2017 at 7:39 p.m. in the City 
Building Council Chambers. 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT: 
 
The following members were present:  Mayor Stephen Boeder, Mr. Terry Johnson, Mr. Lynn 
Koogle, Mr. Michael Kuhn, Mr. Rick Reed and Mr. Brian Wafzig. 
 
MEMBERS ABSENT: 
 
Mr. Robert Rettich IV was absent. 
 
ALSO PRESENT: 
 
Also present were Judy Gilleland, City Manager; Tom Schiff, Law Director; Jonathan Moore, 
Service Director; Chip Wirrig, City Engineer; Kelli Sanders-Novak, Clerk of Council and one 
visitor. 
 
Discussion of five-year plan for street maintenance and sidewalk programs 
 
Council discussed the street maintenance plan for the next five years and options for 
implementing a sidewalk program throughout the City.  They discussed and reviewed the options 
with the Engineer.   
 
Other Business 
 
Chief Alldred briefly reviewed the proposed legislation for the purchase of a new warning siren 
and controls.  He explained the equipment and the placement near Diamond Mill Road area.   
 
ADJOURNMENT: 
 
There being no further business to come before the Council, Mr. Johnson moved to adjourn the 
meeting. 
 
The work session adjourned at 8:16 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
 
___________________________________  __________________________________ 
Kelli R. Sanders-Novak    Stephen A. Boeder 
Clerk of Council     Mayor 
 


	Clerk of Council     Mayor

